

المدرسية الهنديية - دارسيت INDIAN SCHOOL DARSAIT

A NABET Accredited School Affiliated to CBSE vide Affiliation No. 6130012

ص.ب: ۱۰۵۱ ، الرمز البريدي : ۱۱۱ ، جبروه ، سلطنة عمان ، هاتف : ۴۹٦٨ ٢٤٧٨٢٩٩٥ ، الرمز البريدي : ۱۱۵ ، جبروه ، سلطنة عمان ، هاتف : P.O. Box 1551, P.C. 114, Jibroo, Sultanate of Oman, Tel.: +968 24786693, 24783995, Fax : +968 24701158 E-mail : office@isdoman.com, Web. : www.isdoman.com



ISD/ACAD/CIR/013/2021

06/06/2021

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS

(Class XII: Academic Year 2020-2021)

Dear Parents

Greetings of the day!

This is to inform you that the Ministry of Education has confirmed the COVID -19 Vaccination to students of Class XII (Academic Year 2020-21) at Indian School Al Ghubra premises on Monday, the 7th of June 2021.

The school will be taking the students to the venue and back by the transport arranged by the school, maintaining the COVID-19 Protocol. The teacher in- charges will be accompanying the students to the venue and back.

Documents/Essentials to be mandatorily carried by the Student/s to the Venue:

- 1. The Original Consent form for the vaccination
- 2. Valid Resident Card (original)
- 3. Valid Passport (original)
- 4. Sanitizer, Extra Mask/s (for Self-use)

Do's and Don'ts:

- 1. Students should wear masks in the appropriate manner and maintain social distancing throughout the process. (In the School premises, bus & at the Venue).
- 2. Parents are strictly prohibited from dropping/picking their wards to or from the vaccination venue.
- 3. Students are strictly prohibited to take the photograph of the people, medical staff, other students and the organization or vaccination process at the venue.
- 4. Students are not permitted to carry any edible items (snacks or soft drinks) to the venue. However, they are permitted to carry drinking water bottle (for self-use only, if required).
- 5.Students should take extra care in bringing back their original Passport and the Resident card after the vaccination process. The students will be responsible for any loss or damage to the same.
- All mandatory Protocols provided by the Ministry and the Supreme Committee in charge of COVID-19, in the Sultanate of Oman are to be duly adhered, ensuring social distancing, wearing extra masks etc.
- 6.Parents are requested to drop their wards to the school at 8.00 am on Monday, 7th June 2021 and collect them back from the school premises by 11.00 am.

Thanks & Regards

Amar Srivastava Principal













